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 MEMORANDUM 
DATE:  September 25, 2024 

FROM:  Elisha Milne, Secretary-Treasurer  

RE:  A9-24 Jamie and John Allen 
 

 

 
Further to the request to defer the above noted application received on September 23, 
2024, please see the following motion passed at the Committee of Adjustment at their 
meeting on September 25, 2024: 
 
Be it resolved that the Committee of Adjustment grant the request for deferral of 
Minor Variance application A9-24; and 
That application A9-24 for Minor Variance be brought back to the October 23, 2024 
Committee of Adjustment meeting. 

 
If you require anything further, please contact this office. 

 
 

Elisha Milne,  
Secretary-Treasurer 
Committee of Adjustment 
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